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I would Like to express my extreme concern about the Province’s biLl 24 consolidating transportation
issues in NS. This bill is highly undemocratic and removes Municipal oversight on transportation
development in our province, It consolidates too much power in the hands of the province with little or
no accountability. Giving the province this much overreach is a terrible idea. The province would be
accountable to no one, especially when they have super majority powers to enact any kind of legislative
changes they want without considering the will of the people of Nova Scotia. The bill should either be
scrapped or seriously amended to reflect the wishes of Nova Scotians, and not just the wishes of this
present government.

Sincerely,

Robert Bright
Resident of Annapolis County

1




